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April 4, 2012 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER 
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 Mean Daily Volume (“MDV”) Project Update  

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No. EB-2008-0106 
 
Enbridge is confirming that its MDV project launched as scheduled at the end of 
January 2012 and has been functioning well since that time.  
 
Our stakeholders have been working with the new system and are able to manage their 
business needs appropriately.  
 
The final project costs are $4.0 million, which are $0.4 million lower than the revised 
estimate of $4.4 million provided in July 2011.  We were able to reduce costs through 
streamlining resource needs in the testing phases.  
 
Enbridge is pleased to report that it has met its commitment to deliver a high quality 
product which serves the business needs of stakeholders. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
 
Brenda J. Vari, CMA 
Business Sponsor, MDV Business Project 
Manager, ENTRAC Financials  
 
 
cc: Mr. F. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 EB-2008-0106 Interested Parties  


